

Nursery School

7th March World Book Day Please come to school Pleased as your favourite character.

# Congratulations!

Huge Congratulations to Miss Smith, who will become Mrs Jameson after half term—yes—you've guessed, Miss Smith is getting married!

Staff wish her all the very best for her future life with Mr Jameson!

### School Crossing Patrol

We welcome Mrs Cunningham to our School as our new School Crossing Patrol.

#### **Parking**

A few parents have asked me what I can do regarding the inappropriate parking around our school.

<u>Please can all adults take responsibility for their own parking to</u> ensure the safety of their own and other children who attend our school.

Our local PCSO often visits our school to discuss how they can be of any assistance outside of school as this is their responsibility. Dangerous parking is always discussed.

Congburn Coffee Shop and Garden Centre have kindly invited parents and family members to park in their Car Park. To enable families to do this, please can everyone be mindful of how much of the path you are blocking with your vehicle; parents with children in pushchairs should not be expected to walk up the road.

### Family Assembly

Thank you for your feedback regarding our Class Assemblies in the Autumn Term. Teachers are keen to share what your children are learning/have learned in the Spring Term. Please see below for dates. All assemblies will start at 9:10. Please enter via the main entrance.

Wednesday 27th February Stag Class Assembly

Wednesday 13th March Deer Class 'Inspirational People'

Wednesday 27th March Rabbit Class 'Mining Art'

Wednesday 3rd April Squirrel Class 'Superheroes'

Wednesday 1st May Hedgehog Class 'Life down Under'

Parents' Evening Monday 4th March and Tuesday 5th March, Years 1-5

Please can you chose a convenient day and time to meet with your child(ren)'s class teacher to discuss their progress so far in this academic year. You will receive a text message with information on how to make your booking. Any queries please contact the school office.



## Let's Celebrate!

Who has kept our School Promise exceptionally well this week?





Best Break time Buddy Award was achieved by Louise, Amelie and Finley

Pospect and Kindness, takes us far

Respect and Kindness, takes us far.

Edmondsley's Environmentalist Award was achieved by Sophia



**Eco-Schools** 

Open and Honest, we don't tell lies
Playful Pupil Award was achieved by Jack
Manners are important, everyone tries.
Etiquette Award was achieved by Dylan

I is in united, teamwork's the prize

Terrific Teamwork Award was achieved by Isadora
Strive to be the best we can be,

Supreme Citizen Award was achieved by Darcey and Oliva

Everyone aims high at EDMONDSLEY

Life Long Learner Award was achieved by

Dexter and Cassie



Excellent work Rabbit Class! Our environment is looking great!







Have a lovely half term everyone.

School re-opens Monday 25th February.